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This bill is anti-democratic. Mail in voting in Oregon has been a complete success for 

decades. Our current system promotes greater voter participation by lowering 

barriers to voting and increasing the ability of voters to make thoughtful decisions. In 

person voting requirements are being sought by people who are interested in 

reducing voting by poor people, people of color and people who are more likely to be 

disenfranchised to begin with. It’s a terrible bill and Oregonians should stand strong 

against efforts like this to diminish voter participation.  


